
ADDENDUM #3 

To the suppliers who plan to provide a response to the College’s 
Request for Qualifications SPC-11-19-20 Construction Manager at Risk posted February 24, 2020 

Correction Notice for Proposal Submission 

Please note a proposal submission change from pages 4, 11, and 16.  All proposals must be 
submitted electronically to Russell.Thomas@spcollege.edu.  Please submit in pdf format.  
File size can be no larger than 45MB.  We will email you a confirmation of upon receipt of 
your proposal. 

All St. Petersburg College buildings are closed.  Do not mail or hand deliver your proposal. 
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